
Dear Senator Hettleman, 

 

As the owner of a small business, I’m writing to vehemently oppose the proposed sales tax on 

small business services. 

 

As a freelance writer providing professional editorial services, this tax would add considerably to 

my cost of doing business, eroding my already thin margins. It will put me at a significant 

disadvantage versus competitors in Virginia and Delaware. 

 

This new tax would impact my ability to grow the company and to potentially hire other 

Marylanders in support of the work. 

 

I urge you to oppose this tax, which would make Maryland small businesses less competitive. 

 

Respectfully, 

Adam Stone 

Annapolis, MD 

443-822-6382 


